
 

 

Memorandum No. 23-21 

 

 

  DATE:   August 7, 2023  

 

  TO:   Greg Harrison, City Manager        

 

  FROM:   John Sfiropoulos, City Engineer 

 

SUBJECT:   Kendall Lake Amendments to Surtax Interlocal Agreement-First 

Amendment for cost escalation 
            _____ 
 

Background: 

This request is to approve the Kendall Lake Stormwater Improvement (POMP-006) first 

amendment to Surtax Interlocal Agreement in which County has authorized 11.9% inflation 

adjustment amount of $392,318.61 to be awarded to project. 

This is the first amendment to the Interlocal Agreement (ILA) and requires execution by Mayor, 

City Manager, City Attorney and City Clerk however, only the Kendall Lake Amendment will 

have to be ratified by the City Commission. 

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 954-786-5512. 
 
Thank you 

 

 

 

 


